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KITSAP TRANSIT 
Invitation for Bids 
Charleston Garage Door Replacement  
RFP #KT 23-827 
March 22, 2023 

 

Note: All Proposers shall acknowledge the receipt of this Addendum on their Bid Form. This 

Addendum contains the following: 

 

I. Questions Asked and Answers Given 

 

Question: Will the Contractor be responsible for disconnecting and reconnecting the 

sprinkler from the garage door railing?  

Answer: No, Kitsap Transit staff will unhook and reattach the sprinkler.  

 

 

 

All other terms and conditions remain the same. 
  

END ADDENDUM 1  
 

Please remember to acknowledge this addendum. 
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